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BULLETIN – 14th of November 2021 #2074 

 Theme for November – Rotary Foundation 

Role 
16th November   
Meeting #2074 

23rd November   
Meeting #2075 

30th November   
Meeting #2076 

7th December   
Meeting #2077 

Furniture Russell Green Russell Green - Russell Green 

Welcome Russell Green Mark Streich Ken Adams Vic Isbester 

Speaker 

 

 

 

 Lynn Field Vocational Visit 

 

 

John Rohde 

 

 

  

Subject Ridley Grove 
Community Centre 

Dementia            
Australia 

Big Shed                        
Brewing 

Adelaide &          
Environs Photos 

Speaker Host - Ron Rogers John Goodridge Les Dennis 

Raffle Dale Davey-Starr Dale Davey-Starr Dale Davey-Starr Dale Davey-Starr 

 
Please remember that this week’s meeting is at                                                                                                  

Ridley Grove Community Centre, 

66 Ridley Grove, Woodville. 

The Rotary Club of Regency Park 

 

Usually meets weekly at The Caledonian Hotel, 219 O’Connell Street, North Adelaide 

Tuesday 5:45 pm for 6:15 pm start  

VISITORS ALWAYS WELCOME 
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Notes from Meeting #2073 – 9th of November  

This week was our AGM and was also a Board Meeting.  Ernie, John O and Jack K were apologies.  It 

must be noted that Jack K has written to all members explaining that, due to health concerns, he 

wishes to stand down as Community Director and as President Elect.  We are all very sorry to learn this 

and hope that his health will allow him a more active role in the club before very long.  Angela has 

agreed to stay on as President for 2022/2023 and Vic has taken on Community.  Brian announced that 

$2,613 had been raised for INF by the lawn bowls night on the 29th of October.  Dale presented his 

club history spot reporting on the first Club Forum held on the 5th of May 1981 where it was decided 

that the club should focus on smaller projects within our local community.  Please note that, for the 

forthcoming Swap Meet on the 21st of November, we are considering having our own club stall. 

Report on the Social Weekend to Calperum on the 5th to 7th of November. 

Jeff Cluse reports our first environmental project for 13 people from 3 clubs to experience Australia’s 

largest Rotary environmental project.  Friday, while Russell and Jeff met with Julie to review possible 

projects we could take on, the others were free to explore.  Saturday morning, we were taken on a 

vehicle tour of some of the property, where two Aboriginal males, William & Jeremy and a young girl, 

Ceobah, who is at Renmark High School, all who had great knowledge of the area and what they are 

trying to re-establish for the environment and also past history i.e. they showed us the remains of 

tracks created by Cobb and Co. horse drawn carriages in the 1800’s.  Morning tea was a campfire 

cooked damper.  Saturday afternoon, after a salad lunch, we ventured out to look at areas that Russell 

and Jeff had worked in previously, where a bush fire had been through in about 2013 and the 

regrowth and the tree planting we have done previously.  Saturday evening, another great BBQ with 

time around the Dining Table solving the world’s problems.  After a storm had passed, we moved out 

to the outside open fire.  Sunday, after another tasty breakfast of eggs and bacon, we cleaned up and 

headed for home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cobb & Co. tracks                                                           Bush Damper – Salt Bush 

Jeremy & Ceobah passing on information                                             Bird box in tree 

Our next venture at Calperum will be Friday 26th to Sunday 28th November –                                                            

a working bee on the “Hideaway Hut”, come and join us. 
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Our first drinking water supply arrives at Green Pastures Hospital in Nepal 
Brian has received this message and photos from Green Pastures Hospital. 

We are thankful to Rotary Regency Park for 

supporting us to install a pure drinking 

water supply in the hospital premise for its 

patients and staff members.  The water 

supply has been installed in the Out-Patient 

Department Waiting Area.   

The water supply is conveniently located, 

readily visible and is accessible to 

wheelchair users.  It is made up of stainless 

steel and has three water taps and is easy to 

clean and maintain.  There is a dedicated 

support staff to take care of the water 

supply’s daily maintenance and availability 

of paper cups.  It is labelled with “Pure 

Drinking Water” and “Do not wash your 

hands” in local languages.   

The patients and staff are very happy to 

have safe drinking water within easy access.  

Dates for Our Calendars 

21st November (Sunday) Monster Swap Meet 

26th November (Friday) Spirit of Woman BBQ (trailer needed) 

27th November (Saturday) DIK - 9510 Working Bee (see below) 

5th December (Sunday) Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 

9th December (Thursday)  Bunnings Sausage Sizzle & Display (evening) 

12th December (Sunday) End Polio Now Movie Event “The Duke” 

14th December (Tuesday) Our Christmas Party at Plant 4 

18th & 19th December (Saturday & Sunday) Carousel 11am to 5pm 

27th December (Sunday) Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 

Come Along and Join the Friday Morning ‘Walking & Talking’ Group 
It usually starts outside the Barton Terrace entrance of the Caledonian Hotel at 7:45 am.  BUT…. 

For weekly information please contact Russell Green at rusgreen@bigpond.net.au. 
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The Four-Way Test 
of the things we think, say or do 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Thanks to our Bulletin Sponsor 
 

 

 

For the best deal in town for  

CAR or HOME INSURANCE COVER 

Call Vic Isbester on 8373 1212 

or email vic@oxford.net.au 


